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Hello all,  
 

It’s that time again, where you have the opportunity to read up on ZL news.  The first 
“Anna’s quarterly” went well.  I received a lot of feedback like “Wow I didn’t know ZL 
carried tube or  6” plate” and “Geez Anna I didn’t know you were so short” J thank you 
all for your comments.  It let me know that you at least read my letter and got a chuckle 

on my behalf, that’s what I’m here forJ. 
 

I’d like to take this time to thank you for your past business and the business to come.   
As most of you are aware ZL, in most cases, can get your orders packaged & shipped out 

the door the same day.  That’s because we have Popeye working in the warehouse, 
actually his name is George Soares, and there is no job that he can not conquer as long as 

he has his spinach for breakfast. 
 

George has been with ZL West since June 2005, his passion other than working for ZL 
(smile) is soccer and working out, George keeps our warehouse in tip top shape and our 
inventory up to par, so if you’re ever in the neighborhood stop in to see the warehouse 

even if it’s just to say Hi.. 
 

 
 

The next Anna’s quarterly will be featuring our newest sales rep Eric Giesen working out 
of the Kansas City office with his material highlight of the month!  But for now he wants 
you to know that ZL can meet your needs for Acetal/Delrin, Nylon Ext & Cast, PET, and 

High performance materials like PEEK & Ultem. 
 

 
 

 
        Thank you,  
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